Stephanie Hesford

From: Aimee Bound Gl EEoERS e
Sent: Thursday, 11 June 2015 5:58 PM

To: Stephanie Hesford

Subject: Greyhound racing is inherently cruel

Dear Stephanie Hesford,

It is evident that the greyhound racing is inherently cruel. Practices such as 'live-baiting’ using native possums,
rabbits, piglets and kittens, and the slaughter of unwanted 'waste' greyhounds, are inarguably cruel.

The industry over-breeds greyhounds and cannot survive without killing 'unwanted' greyhounds. This is simply
unacceptable and | call on you to put an end to greyhound racing.

| await the outcome of the inquiry and am optimistic that Committee members will find that the industry is broken
and has no place in our society.

Sincerely,
Aimee Bound

Lenah Valiey, TAS 7008



